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Participation at European Senior Championships 2012 Legnano 

 

Dear Member Federation, 

  

today we have also some good news for you. 

  

The FIE will again support all federations who participate this year at the European 

Senior Championships in Legnano with an amount of ca. 696,00 Swiss Francs, 

depending on how many federations really come to Legnano. 

 

Our treasurer will transfer after the championships this money to your bank account in 

EUR. 

 
 

Best regards, 

Max W.F. Geuter  
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